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We organized a Blessing Preparation Seminar for second generation candidates on March 25 to 27, 2022 
at our headquarters. This program was to help the candidates revitalized their knowledge of the Divine 
Principle, to understand better the meaning and significance of the Blessing to prepare them better 
internally to receive the Blessing. There were 100 participants but around 70-80 were Blessing 
Candidates, some leaders, matching supporters, parents, blessed family department Leaders and staff were 
there, too. 
 
The lecturers gave deep and wonderful lectures that truly inspired the participants. The atmosphere of the 
seminar was so internal. 47 Second generation candidates will participate this time for the Hyojeong 
Cosmic Blessing 2022. 
 
Reflections 

 
"First of all, I thank Heavenly Parents and True Parents for the opportunity to be able to participate in this 
amazing Blessing preparation seminar. The contents of all the lectures given were very good. I had 
several points of improvement and clarification about the value of keeping the pure lineage inherited from 
the True Parents, that the Blessing is not a simple marriage and the motivation I should seek to receive the 
blessing and eternal love that Heavenly Parents and True Parents are preparing for my future. The 
seminar period was very significant for me. Thanks again for the opportunity!" 
 
"… I am very grateful to Hanulponim for the opportunity to participate in this seminar. I thank the blessed 
family department for preparing this seminar and all the dedication and love they put into making it 
happen. I was able to better understand the responsibility that we have as children of True Parents at the 
moment of receiving the blessing, since it is not like any marriage in the secular world…" 
 
"First, I would like to mention that I am very grateful for this workshop. I did not expect to be able to get 
so much out of these 3 days, because I had already participated in the same seminar other times, so I 
thought that I was not entering for the knowledge but to receive the certificate. But I ended up getting a 
lot of answers to inner conflicts that I didn't even know I had. But I can say with great certainty that I am 
very happy to be able to receive everything I received and even to be able to offer my help with the 
translation. Thank you very much." 
 
 


